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A lot has happened this term! 

 

Our School Library 

Following the building of the Sensory room, the library was 

rearranged as the Sensory room used up some of the space.  

New Librarians have been appointed. Congratulations to..  

Annabelle, Michalina, Emeli and Emily. 

These children have been helping Miss Daley to re-organise the 

library so that it can be easy to navigate when used again. 

They are now charged with the upkeep of this wonderful space! 

 

Meeting with the Contractors 

We met Jenna and Jo back in January. They 

shared the plans with us and we told them 

which colour won the vote and asked them 

questions about the refurbishment work. 

 

 

 

 

      It was great fun talking to Jenna and Jo because  

they were really friendly, answering all                         

our questions. We learn that there is a lot to 

consider when planning this work. 
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KS2 Boys Toilets 

Work on the KS2 Toilets began during the half term holiday. It 

continued the first 2 weeks back. The boys’ toilets have had white 

rock throughout on the wall and fresh new mirrors. This is a 

photo of the toilets before completion. The door has been taken 

off and it now feels more spacious and cleaner. 

The Girls’ Toilets have been completely emptied. They have had 

new flooring, new walls, new cubicles, new toilets, basin, hand 

driers, lighting and mirrors.  

We really like them now. Here are so me before and after photos. 

 

KS2 Girls’ Toilet before                               KS2 Girls’ Toilet after. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

KS2 Girls’ Toilet during the work                                            KS2 Girls’ Toilet after. 
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The school council officially opened the Toilets last week. 

We are very pleased with them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Following 5 weeks of organising the School Library 

our School Librarians also had an official opening ceremony.  

 

 

 


